Woodthorne Primary School Woodthorne Road South Tettenhall Wolverhampton WV6 8XL



Tel: 01902 558544

Email: woodthorneprimaryschool@wolverhampton.gov.uk

Web: www.woodthorneprimary.org

Headteacher Mr T Hinkley

Chief Executive Officer Mrs A Cheema Part of Perry Hall Multi-Academy Trust Company Number: 08566185

19th September 2019

Dear Parent/Carer

The well-being and safeguarding of our children, here at Woodthorne, is such an important aspect of what we do day to day. We continuously look for ways to enhance the children's understanding of how to stay safe. As such, I would like to draw your attention to a new online tool for children launched by the NSPCC.

The NSPCC now have an area on their website dedicated to supporting children under 12 years old. 'Childline Kids' allows young children to access child-friendly advice covering a wide range of topics, such as bullying, self-esteem and staying safe. The site also features games, videos and friendly illustrations, providing a fun reassuring and safe space for children online.

We will make children aware of this over the coming weeks and would ask parents to support by sharing the site with their children at home.

For more information, go to childline.org.uk/kids

Yours faithfully

Mr T Hinkley Head Teacher